THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

The Western White House

January 5, 1972

Dear Mr. Secretary:

Thank you for your telegram formally notifying me that petitions have been filed to place my name on the Presidential preference primary ballot in New Hampshire, and giving me the opportunity either to leave my name on the ballot or withdraw it.

I shall be a candidate for re-nomination and re-election, and therefore I shall leave my name on the ballot.

Sincerely,

Honorable Robert L. Stark

Secretary of State
State of New Hampshire
Concord, New Hampshire

AP Wirephoto